
Southern California Edison Company 
23 PARKER STREET 

IRVINE, CALIFORNIA 92718 
HAROLD B. RAY TELEPHONE 

SENIORVICE PRESIDENT November 18, 1992 714--s4400 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attention: Document Control Desk 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Docket Nos. 50-206 
Amendment Application No. 208 
Change to the Technical Specifications Addressing the Radioactive 
Effluent Release Report 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Unit 1 

Enclosed is Amendment Application No. 208 to Facility Operating License No.  
DPR-13 for San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Unit 1 (SONGS 1).  
Amendment Application No. 208 consists of Proposed Change No. 260 which is a 
request to change Technical Specification (TS) 6.9.1.8, "Semiannual 
Radioactive Effluent Release Report," and TS 6.14, "Offsite Dose Calculation 
Manual." 

On October 1, 1992, 10 CFR 50.36a, "Technical specifications on effluents from 
nuclear power reactors," was amended to extend the Radioactive Effluent 
Release Report submittal frequency from semiannual to annual. Southern 
California Edison proposes to revise these Technical Specifications consistent 
with the new guidance in 10CFR5O.36a.  

If you have any questions regarding this amendment application, please let me 
know.  

Sincerely, 

Enclosures 

cc: J. B. Martin, Regional Administrator, NRC Region V 
J. 0. Bradfute, NRC Project Manager, San Onofre Unit 1 
C. W. Caldwell, NRC Senior Resident Inspector, San Onofre Units 1, 2 & 3 
R. F. Dudley, Section Chief, Non-Power, Decommisioning, and 

Environmental Project, Directorate of Reactor Projects - 3, 4, and 5 
H. Kocol, California Department of Health Services 
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